

Great Wyrley Academy

A part of the Windsor Academy Trust

Headteacher: Mr Ian Moreton, BSc Hons, NPQH FCCT

Ref:mne/sltdocs/hradmin/new appointment

26 September 2022

Hall Lane Great Wyrley Staffordshire WS6 6LQ

Tel: 01922 419311

Email:

info@greatwyrley.windsoracademytrust.org.uk

Website

www.greatwyrleyacademy.org.uk

Twitter: @wyrleyacademy

Company registration no: 07523436 Place of registration: England

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope you enjoyed a restful weekend with your families after a busy and exciting start to the new school year.

Last week, I wrote to you to share the news that after four fantastic years leading Great Wyrley Academy, Mr Moreton is moving on to take up a headship at another school in the Windsor Academy Trust family.

During his time at Great Wyrley Academy, Mr Moreton created a safe and supportive environment for students to learn and the school experienced rapid and sustained improvement under his leadership. We therefore know how incredibly important it is that the right person is appointed to lead Great Wyrley into the next stage of its journey to excellence.

Today, I am absolutely delighted to announce that following a rigorous interview process, Mrs Moore - who many of you will know is currently Deputy Headteacher at Great Wyrley Academy - has been successfully appointed as Headteacher. Mrs Moore will start her new role at the start of October 2022.

Mrs Moore joined Great Wyrley over a decade ago as a teacher and her career at the school has gone from strength to strength, thanks to her hard work, commitment and passion for unlocking the academic and personal potential of young people. She knows your children and the school community incredibly well. As she steps into her new role, she will benefit from the support of a strong team of leaders, dedicated teachers, excellent professional service staff in the schools alongside a range of expertise from across the Windsor Academy Trust family.

We are thrilled to have secured such an exceptional and inspiring leader to take the school forward and build on the wonderful success of this year's examination results - and I'm sure you will join me in congratulating Mrs Moore on her appointment.

Yours sincerely,

Dawn Haywood Chief Executive Officer Windsor Academy Trust







